


She still thinks it would be beneficial to the have the training sometime in the summer, and if the summer 
does not work, then early August or during winter break. 

¶ She asked members of the committee for suggestions on when it should take place. They suggested 
working Friday’s during the summer schedule or early August. 
 

ALT meeting 5/31 (reschedule or not?) 
¶ The meeting will be rescheduled sometime in summer since 5/31 is a holiday. 

 
GE Area F in the Academic Requirements page update 
L. Zuzarte shared that she reached out to the Registrar’s Office regarding the Area F course; however, she has not 
heard back from them regarding updates to the page for the one Area F course that has been approved, which will 


